

Dear Mr Benmbarek,

I am writing regarding the application above. I am a Mother and also a local teacher. I have absolutely no objection to the clinic being used as a mental health clinic.

With growth mindset and emotional wellbeing at the heart of many Ofsted inspections, plus the fact that Hampstead is home to the Anna Freud centre and the Tavistock, we are a renowned area in supporting mental health.

I fully support this application. I think local schools and families would benefit from the use of a mental health unit being at arms length, especially as NHS waiting lists are long. A private clinic would mean immediate access to mental health services. Hampstead is an affluent area and residents would have sufficient funds to make full use of this clinic, enabling individuals to receive treatment and recover at a faster pace. This can only have a positive impact on our local community.

